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Dear PINS BAEF and DESNZ teams
 
Thank you for consulting Anglian Water.
 
The issues raised – as far as they may relate to water resources and wastewater recycling - are
currently in a draft position as part of Anglian Water’s statutory plans. I am therefore currently
unable to offer any further information on these matters, which would be a subject to further
applications and future more detailed consideration through the existing Requirements as well
as separate regulatory processes.
 
Darl Sweetland DMS, MRTPI
Spatial Planning Manager – Sustainable Growth

 

Anglian Water Services Limited
Lancaster House, Lancaster Way, Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE29 6XU
 

 
 
 

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> 
Sent: 25 May 2023 11:14
To: Darl Sweetland anglianwater.co.uk>
Subject: EN010095 Boston Alternative Energy Facility project
 

*EXTERNAL MAIL* - Please be aware this mail is from an
external sender - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK
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Our Purpose
To bring environmental and social prosperity to
the region we serve through our commitment to

love every drop.
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